
Hello Parents/Guardians, 
  

I would like to wish you a warm welcome to Wilkinson Gardens Elementary!!! In our school, 

learning is a team effort, and you and I have a common goal…to help your child become an 

independent, joyful learner.  As the resource teacher, I will be assisting your child with 

classroom accommodations and organization whether in the inclusion classroom or the 

resource room. We will also work with your child on skills that he/she may have difficulty.  

 

The school supplies needed for the year will be addressed via your child’s homeroom or 

subject teacher.   

 

The home work policy and grading scale will be in accordance with the school board policies 

addressed in the student handbook. Your child’s homeroom teacher or subject teacher will 

provide you with the homework policy or grading scale that is specific to their classrooms. 
 

Progress reports will be sent home each 9 weeks with your child’s report card so that you 

can see the progress that your child is making in the resource class. 

 

As for your support, I would suggest helping your child complete their daily homework, 

find ways to read to them as often as possible, accompany them to our school activities, 

call or stop by the classroom when you have questions, concerns, or just want to visit. Feel 

free to contact me at 706- 737-7219. I will return your call as soon as possible. 

  

Reminder: 
 Your child will have at least one annual review this year. You will receive a notice of the 

meeting date and time. Also, remember as the parent, you can feel free to call an IEP meeting 

whenever you feel the need. 

 

I look forward to having a great school year with your child. 
   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sharon Murrell 
 


